
   
 

 

 

 

Calling all FQHCs & Look-Alikes: Request 
for Applications due November 10!  

 
Dear VFA Provider,   
   

 
The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) Immunization Branch is 
announcing a Request for Applications (RFA) for a grant to assess and improve 
adult immunization rates in Community Health Centers (CHCs). CDPH is seeking a 
Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHC) or look-alikes with a 25,000 patient 
population to assess immunization levels and implement quality improvement 
activities aimed to increase immunization rates in an identified adult patient 
population. CDPH Immunization Branch staff will provide support and technical 
assistance to the selected grantee. Funding will be available through June 2024 
for up to $127,000. Applications are due November 10, 2023. Please share this 
communication with organizations that could benefit from this funding.  
For more details about this grant and application instructions, please see the 
attachment or click here.    
 
Questions? Please email Robina Escalada at Robina.Escalada@cdph.ca.gov.  
 
 
Thank you,   

 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch  
Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program  
Phone: 877-243-8832  
Fax: 877-329-9832  
Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov  
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